
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: LD/JP/cc/Prefect letter 

 

22nd June 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Before the government closed schools due to the Covid-19 outbreak, the Year 10 pupils had 

an assembly informing them how to apply for the prestigious position of Prefect.   

 

The first part of this process is to write a letter of application to their Head of House.  The 

deadline given for this was Friday 20th March 2020 but as Year 10 pupils were not in school 

on this date we understand some letters may not have been submitted. 

 

If your child is interested in applying for the role, then please ask your child to send a letter to 

their Head of House by 9am on Friday 26th June 2020.  The letter should be one side of A4, 

laid out in the format of a formal letter and outline why they are suitable for the role.  Any 

late submissions will not be considered. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Mr Phillips (Deputy Headteacher) via 

postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 
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